Royal Society for Asian Affairs
&
			School of Oriental and African Studies

To:  Headmasters, Headmistresses, Heads of Careers or Sixth Form Studies        

 Annual Presentation for Sixth Form Students on ASIA
9th November 2022
The Brunei Gallery, SOAS 
	Thornhaugh Street, Russell Square, London WC1

The Royal Society for Asian Affairs and the School of Oriental and African Studies (SOAS), University of London would like to invite your School/College and in particular your sixth form, year12/13 students to attend a day of talks about aspects of Asia on Wednesday 6th November. 

The aim is to introduce students to speakers, subjects and concepts they may not have previously experienced as part of their curriculum and which will, we hope, inspire them. The conference is open to all in the 16-19 age-group, although students interested in pursuing geography, law, religion, international affairs, social sciences or Asian language pathways may find it particularly relevant.

After two years of no live events and the provision of podcasts etc. I am delighted to announce that this year a live event is possible.

The day is free and lunch is provided.

If you receive this email more than once please forgive me.

The programme and booking form are attached. Please combine the names of those attending onto one booking form and give contact details for the school or a teacher.

If you require further information before making a commitment please contact: 
Mr. Adrian Steger, of the RSAA on email steger@btinternet.com  07768352574 or 01874 610747.
We very much look forward to seeing you in November. 
If you are not the right person to deal with this could I ask you please to forward the email to the relevant teacher or send me their address. Thank you. 
Do please pass this onto other schools.

Adrian Steger							                         September 2022                                        For the Royal Society for Asian Affairs
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